
 

 

 

THE CURSILLO MOVEMENT  

OF THE ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

 
                  

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ: 

 

The theme of the upcoming Winter Cursillo Workshop is “We Are Companions on 

the Journey.”  This special one-day event will remind us of the love we felt and 

shared on our own Cursillo weekend.  It will be such a gift to reconnect with old 

friends or meet new ones among our fellow Cursillistas.   

The Workshop will begin with the celebration of the Eucharist.  Then we will have 

the opportunity to listen to and share about several rollos that will reinforce the 

workshop’s theme, which is central to more fully living our 4th Day as Christ calls 

us to. 

 

Please reserve the following date in your calendar: 

 

Winter Cursillo Workshop 

Saturday, March 4, 2017 

8:45a.m. to 4:30p.m. 

St. Fidelis Parish 

33 Connie St, Toronto, ON M6L 2H8 

 

There is no cost to attend this event. In the spirit of friendship and sharing, we will 

have a potluck lunch.  Please bring a favourite food, salad, dessert to share with 

your fellow Cursillistas.  

 

We kindly request that you RSVP by February 18, 2017 to the following email 

address:  torontopalanca@gmail.com. Please send any questions to this email. 

 

DE COLORES! 

 

Your 2017 Cursillo Workshop Group Reunion 

 
Saint Paul, patron of Cursillo:  Pray for us 

Eduardo Bonnin:  Intercede for us 


